
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 De-Stress Before the Tests 

Feeling stressed by final papers, projects or exams? We want to help you de-

stress! As always, the Finals Fairy will be making regular appearances. But new 

this semester, we are measuring 

walking routes and hosting a 

couple of yoga classes to help 

you work off some stress. And 

starting May 8, head to the 4th 

floor of the GAC to our De-Stress 

Center for coloring books, Legos, 

and puzzles. More details will be 

available on posters around the 

GAC first floor.   

  

Bye to Our Graduating 
Student Workers 
We bid a fond farewell to our 
graduating student workers! Ken 
Forest, Erik Gaskill, Dominique 
Johnson, Clayton Levy, Amy Mahlik, 
Ashley Miller, Allison Schleicher, 
and Amanda Walstrum, thank you 
for the great job you’ve done and for 
being wonderful representatives of 
the SU Libraries. We wish you all 
the best! 

Thank You, SU Students 
Thank you for another great year in 
the GAC! While we love our building, 
YOU make working here special. You 
challenge us with your curiosity, 
impress us with your intelligence, and 
delight us with your diligence. Granted, 
sometimes you make us shake our 
heads in wonder, but still, we’ll miss 
you. We wish you a happy summer 
and, for those of you who are 
graduating, don’t be strangers. 

Did You Know?  The Maryland State Normal School at Salisbury held 

its first annual commencement on campus on June 7, 1926, after several 
days of events: a patriotic pageant, Class Day exercises, a junior-senior 
picnic at the Nanticoke River, the reception of graduates into the Alumni 
Association, and a religious service for seniors. The class motto was “Not 
Sunset, But Dawn” and its colors were old rose and silver, while its flower 
was the sweet pea. The 21 graduates hailed from Wicomico County (7), 
Dorchester County (6), Worcester County (5), Somerset County (1), Kent 
County (1), and Virginia (1). You will find past commencement programs in 
the SU Archives section of SOAR@SU at 
https://mdsoar.org/handle/11603/10986. 
SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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24/7 THROUGHOUT 
THE GAC 

All public areas in the GAC 
will be open 24/7 starting on 
May 6 and continuing until 7 
pm on May 22. This includes 
the Pit, lobby, classrooms, 
and southside lounge on the 
1st floor; both floors of the 
Café; the 2nd floor areas 
around the atrium, group 
studies, and the southeast 
hall; the 3rd floor; and the 4th 
floor areas around the atrium. 
Library services will be 
available until 2 am Sundays 
through Thursdays and 8 pm 
on Fridays and Saturdays. 

 
AFTER 

COMMENCEMENT 
5/23-24 (Th-Fr) 7:30-5 
5/25-27 (Sa-M) Closed 
5/28 (Tu) 8-4:30 
5/29-30 (W-Th) 8-5 
5/31 (Fr) 8-4:30 
 
 

EASTERN SHORE 
BASEBALL 

On Thursday, May 16, at 6 
p.m., the Nabb Center hosts a 
free panel discussion in the 
GAC Assembly Hall on the 
mid-1900s Eastern Shore 
baseball leagues. The panel 
includes former players. 


